
 
 

Effective August 1, 2017, you must cancel an appointment 

at least 24 hours (1day) before the time of the appointment. 

If you do not cancel 24 hours before your scheduled 

appointment, you will be charged the full fee of your 

counseling session. Appointments can be canceled via 

email, northstarcounselingclt@gmail.com or by calling 

(704)618-1540. 

Thank you, 

NSCS 

 

Client Signature__________________________ Date__________ 

Therapist’s Signature_______________________ Date_________ 
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